
 

CBS Redesign Implementation 
 

WHAT ARE THE NEXT STEPS FOR SYSTEM CHANGE?   
The Iowa HHS Transformation Plan is the next step for transforming the system statewide. The 

Transformation Plan references the Community-Based Services Evaluation guiding principles, presents 

strategies for community engagement, includes a framework for implementing recommendations (goals) 

and sub-recommendations (activities) from the Final Evaluation Report and describes the activities that 

Iowa HHS and its partners can begin in 2023.   

  

HOW IS IMPLEMENTATION STRUCTURED?   
Three work stream teams will support implementation.   

1. The waitlist management team will help Iowa HHS better identify needs for community-based 

services (CBS) and re-prioritize how people wait for Community-Based Services (CBS).  

2. The waiver redesign team will help Iowa HHS reimagine Medicaid home- and community-based 

services waivers so that people can stay in the community.  
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3. The case management team will support Iowa HHS to improve how people find and learn about 

CBS. 

Over time these teams may change to align with additional Iowa HHS initiatives. We will provide 

updates on intersecting initiatives and new work streams.  

WHAT PROGRESS HAS IOWA HHS MADE ON THIS WORK?   
In the coming months, Iowa HHS will share updates on progress. Stay tuned!   

For details on how to engage in implementation activities, see the Getting Involved tab. 

 

 
 

https://hhs.iowa.gov/CBSE/getting-involved

